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Please support the HF 1163 bill to allow all those including refugees and the undocumented 
who live in MN to get a MN drivers license. When I was active as a social worker with the 
Catholic Charities Refugee Resettlement program for Indochinese back in the 1980’s this would 
have made life more equitable for those trying to get to work. This bill’s passage will help 
refugees and others who many times are front line workers who need a license to have a better 
chance to get to a job in a timely manner.  
Thank you for giving your yes vote to it.  
 
Annice Gregerson 
St. Paul, MN  
 


